
 

July 25, 2014 

Hi Everyone,  

Our “Opportunity Search” is wrapping up and we are just about ready to move on to the next stage in 

our process.  Right now we are speaking with WRH Directors as we finalize our “Report Out” outlining 

the road ahead.  That will be presented to the hospital Executive Committee and Medical Advisory 

Committee (MAC) on August 6, 2014 and later to the hospital Board of Directors.    

 

MEET ANDREA McINERNEY 

Andrea McInerney, joins the SOP team this week.  She is a Lean 

Consultant with KM&T.  Andrea has worked in quality for eight years in 

both the hospital and primary care sectors with the South West LHIN.  

She is currently working on her Master’s Degree in Quality 

Improvement & Safety at the University of Toronto.   

 

Don’t forget to send us your suggestions at future@wrh.on.ca.  

Have a great weekend. 

John McKillop, Managing Consultant, KM&T 

www.wrhsop.ca 
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